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	“In the Spirit of Town Government”


TOWN OF BUCHANAN FIRE & RESCUE               Phone:  920-734-8599
N178 County Rd N                                                                  Fax:      920-730-7394         
Appleton, WI  54915-9459                                                 www.townofbuchanan.org




January 24, 2022

Resident or Business: 

This letter is to inform you that the Town of Buchanan Fire department will be conducting a training event and controlled burn on the town owned houses at N124 and N130 CTY HWY N on Saturday, February 12, 2022 beginning at approximately 7:00 a.m. 
The day will begin with live fire training with several fire departments from other municipalities. The training evolutions will involve several fire sets in the homes that will be extinguished by fire personnel. Multiple teams will rotate through until all have had a chance to perform the evolution. 

Following the evolutions, from approximately noon to 1:00 pm, there will be a break for lunch and rehab while training officers and instructors set up the houses for the final burns. 
The house burns will be monitored by departments and allowed to burn completely down for removal. This will likely run well into the night time hours and staff will remain onsite until the fires burn out or are extinguished. Please note that during this time you can expect some amount of smoke and flame to be visible that could range from light smoke to heavy smoke. Since we do not at this time know what the wind direction and speed will be, we want to alert those who could be affected by the smoke. 
The fire department follows all guidelines according to state and federal agencies with permits and notifications.
The training gained from these types of events is invaluable to departments and the opportunities to conduct live fire trainings are seldom so departments must take advantage of them when possible. The Town of Buchanan and the Fire Department thanks you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (920) 734-8599.
Thank you, 

Ray Mohr, Fire Chief
